
  
 
 
 

P R O G R A M  N O T I C E  
 

Idaho Regional Travel and Convention Grant Program 
 
 

Notice Date: February 8, 2024 
 

Title: State of Idaho Mileage Rate Change 
 
Effective Date: February 1, 2024 

 
 
 

Effective February 1, 2024, the Board of Examiners for the State of Idaho has approved an 
increase to the Idaho State mileage rate from $0.655 cents a mile to $0.67 cents a mile.  
 
Pursuant to Idaho State Travel Policy, any travel departure date that takes place on or after 
February 1, 2024, will qualify for this rate change.  
 
Included with this notice is an updated Travel Reimbursement form. The Idaho 
Regional Travel and Convention Grant Program Handbook and website will be 
updated to reflect this change.  

 
 
If you have suggestions, questions, or concerns, please contact the grants team 
at: grants@commerce.idaho.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


